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15 March 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Non-Uniform Day – Thursday 28 March 
 
I am writing to inform you that there will be a non-uniform day to raise money for the outreach 
organisation CYO. As a school, we have worked with the charity since 1996, they have provided 
support and mentoring for numerous students. They also deliver our group assemblies each half term 
as part of our Personal Development programme. The focus is very much on ‘respect’ and ensuring 
that our students adopt positive approaches towards all members of the community. 
 
Furthermore, we hope this is a day to celebrate and recognise the student’s hard work this term as 
well as an opportunity to raise money for a valued resource within our school and the wider 
community. 
 
Student dress must be appropriate for the school environment, therefore clothing with offensive or 
inappropriate logos, very short skirts or tops that leave midriffs uncovered are not permitted. 
 
We are sure that students will enjoy the day, but they must remember that appropriate behaviour is 
still expected in lessons and students should come to school prepared to work and bring all relevant 
equipment for the day (including locker keys and timetables).  
 
If you would like to donate, please use the link on ParentPay. All monies raised will be donated to 
the CYO. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mr D Nash 
Assistant Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


